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Genjo,

I would like to make an open, official request for a copy of the tape of this "extremely
important announcement."

It is important for the extended / disenfranchised Sangha to be able to hear and
reference his words.  It will be a vital element of the historical record.  Please pass
along this formal request to the Board of Directors.

Kobutsu

On Jun 27, 2011, at 8:17 PM, Genjo & Carolyn wrote:

On Jun 27, 2011, at 4:52 PM, Kobutsu Malone wrote:

<Important Announcement to be Made at Dai Bosatsu Zendo.pdf>

LOL!  I hope!  One never knows what Eido Roshi will do or say, so I won't count my
chickens until they hatch.  Have to go back to sesshin.  I can't be there of course, and
I'm asking that it be recorded with an immediate email of the announcement to follow.


